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Testimony: HB 2110 Relating to Planned Community Associations

Dear Representatives:

This testimony is to provide support for HB 2110, which would allow the recording of meetings of
Planned Community Associations by those present at the meetings. Now that most court and
legislative hearings are recorded, it seems reasonable to allow PCA meetings to be recorded to
provide an accurate record of public proceedings.

Our society is clearly moving towards greater transparency. HB 2110 represents a very modest
step towards greater openness in what is really a public arena.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support ofHB 2110

Richard Port
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